
 
 
To: Jonesville City Council 
From: Jeffrey M. Gray, City Manager 
Date: July 19, 2023 
Re: Supplemental Information – July 19, 2023 Council Meeting 
 
 I recommend that the agenda be amended to add the following item: 
 
6. F. Consider Payment – Upfitting of DPW Dump Truck [Action Item] 

Superintendent Kyser accepted delivery of the new dump truck yesterday.  Staff would respectfully ask 
Council to consider amending the agenda to consider approval of the attached invoice in the amount of 
$63,213.00 for the upfitting of the vehicle.  This includes the installation of the dump bed, underbody 
blades, safety lights, etc.  Council previously approved payment for the vehicle chassis to the 
manufacturer in the amount of $83,667.60.  A portion of the purchase price will be offset by a grant from 
the United States Department of Agriculture-Rural Development (USDA-RD) in the amount of $50,000.  
The purchase of the dump truck was originally approved by Council in March of 2021, and has been 
subject to manufacturing delays.  A photo of the truck is included below.  I recommend a motion to 
approve payment of the invoice to Truck and Trailer Specialties, Inc. in the amount of $63,213.00.  
Please refer to the attached invoice. 
 
 

 










